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Listing of Ministries  
 

SUNDAY 
Teacher Prayer                 9:10 am  

Sunday School                 9:30 am 

Morning Worship           10:45 am 

                                              
SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES 

Nursery (through age 3) 

Pre-K to grade 2 

Grade 3-5 

Youth, Grades 6-12 

Young Adult 

Adult 

 

Family Night                6:00 pm 

  Kids Club 

  Wired/Grounded(Youth Groups) 

  Adult Bible Discovery 

  Adult Parenting Class  

 

WEDNESDAY 
Prayer Meeting                7:00 pm 

 

 

 
*To bring honor to God by 

helping people everywhere. 

 

*To learn to trust and obey Jesus.  

 

 
Our Priorities 

 
*Exalting God’s Name  

*Exploring God’s Word  

*Encouraging God’s People 

*Exhibiting God’s Character 

 
 

May 1    National Day of Prayer, McFeely Rogers Park 

 

 

June 7    “Man Up” Orchard Hill Church….for Dads 

The Key to Success 
 
We live in an age where knowing God’s Word is not necessary to live the way people 

want to live. In fact, it is somewhat of a hindrance. Freedom for most people today is 

the ability to do what I want to do when I want to do it. It has nothing to do with 

adhering to established norms of behavior, the freedom to do the right thing. In many 
cases, the attempt is to break down those established norms that protect a society from 

collapse. 

 
For the Christian, however, there is an established norm that is vital to our success in 

all areas of life and even to our life in Christ itself. It is in knowing and obeying the 

Word of God. As that hymn favorite by John Sammis goes: “If we walk with the Lord 

in the light of His Word, what a glory He sheds on our way! While we do His good will, 
he abides with us still, and with all who will trust and obey. Trust and obey, for there’s 

no other way to be happy in Jesus, but to trust and obey.”   That is what the Lord said 

to Joshua in Joshua 1:8:   “Keep this Book of the Law always on your lips; meditate on 
it day and night, so that you may be careful to do everything written in it, then you will 

be prosperous and successful.” (NIV) 

 
Knowing the Word of God is a lifetime learning experience, even for pastors. There is 

always something new to discover, some new aspect of God and the Christian life upon 

which to build our lives. Time and effort spent in studying and learning the Word of 

God individually and as a church is well spent as we live week by week. Those who 
have walked in the Christian Way for a while recognize that it is because they are 

following God’s Way that they are successful, not in spite of it. For the serious 

follower of Christ, faith is not another tool in the toolbox, it is the toolbox. When 
followers of Christ take seriously Joshua 1:8 and earnestly desire to obey the Word of 

God, profound things happen in their lives and in the lives of those around them.  

 
This Easter season, let’s recommit ourselves to learning and obeying God’s Word for 

our own success, the success of our families, and our church as we endeavor to impact 

this community for Jesus and His Kingdom! 

Pastor Tim  
 

Editors: Kimberly Kantorik 

                 Pat Houpt 

                    Cheri Young  

 

  

130 Kingston Street 
Latrobe, PA 15650 

Telephone 724-537-8907 
www.latrobecma.org 

 

 

http://www.latrobecma.org/


APRIL 2014                                      LATROBE ALLIANCE CHURCH                                          PAGE 2 

OFFERING HELP AND HOPE IN JESUS’ NAME  

                                           

 

                                                                  

 Safe Place/SS Safe Place/MW Deaconess Greeter  

4/6 The Youngs Pat H. Pat H. 

4/13 The Grumbines The McCrackens Karen S. 

4/20 Darlene H. The Halls Judy M. 

4/27 The Onuskos Judy M.  Pat H.  

                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
     

         

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 A-V Tech / Sound A-V Tech /  Computer  Ushers 

4/6 Kevin R. Sean R. Bob L./Matt L./Ben H. 
4/13 Dave G. Sean R. Hans S./Josh C./Lee S. 

4/20 Lee S. Luke S. George O./Ben S./Isaac P. 
4/27 Doug Mc. Eric Mc. Mike B./Sean A./Joe L. 

 Nursery/SS Nursery/MW  Food Fellowship  

4/6 Donna Mc Christy H./Abby P. Pohland 

4/13 Pat H. Julie L./Abby Mc Finger Food Fellowship 

4/20 Wendy R. Cherry L./Chloe P. Sagans 

4/27 Donna Mc Lisa P./Mya S. Bridget  

 Childen’s Church 

4/6 Karen S. 

4/13 Lisa P.  

4/20 Tricia H.  

4/27 Darlene H./Christy H.   

                                           
  

 
Children’s Church will be meeting 

every Sunday morning for 

children age 4 through those who 

are entering 5
th

 Grade. 

 

Tom Milford is the facilitator for this ministry which meets every other 

Saturday morning at 7:30 am here at the church.  The topics of the study vary, 

but focus on issues that are relevant to Christian men today.  
 



APRIL 2014                                      LATROBE ALLIANCE CHURCH                                          PAGE 3 

OFFERING HELP AND HOPE IN JESUS’ NAME  

 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             

             

 

 

 

                                  

                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

              

 
For April edition is: 

April 20th 
kimkantorik@verizon.net 

  

 

 

 
 

  4 – Janet and Jim Gibson  

15 – Ed and Amy Shriver 

19 – Rebecca Wissinger 

22 – Emmalin Kuhns  

23 – Janet Gibson 

27 – Kimberly Kantorik 

28 – Ed Shriver 

28 – Cheri Hall 

29 -  John Hanko 

29 – Abigail Poole  

30 – Jake Kuhns  

 
 
 

 
 

To put a request on the 

Latrobe Alliance Prayer 

Chain, please call 

Bret or Lisa Pohland at 

(724) 532-2210 
 

 

 
After a time of prayer, February’s   

business was reviewed. Other 

business discussed was:  

 

*District Building Usage 

Guidelines were passed out for 

board members to read. 

Discussion will follow at next 

board meeting.  

 

* Courtney Onusko Mission Trip 

to Uganda  She is having sub 

sales to raise money to help pay 

for her trip. Church members will 

be asked to help with these like 

we did for the Krakosh family.  

She will be asked to share about 

her upcoming trip in a Missions 

Moment on a Sunday morning 

and a love offering will be taken 

for her at that time.     Approved. 

 

The meeting was closed with 

prayer, then adjourned.  

 
The next meeting is scheduled for  

April 8,  2014.  

 

 
 

John Hanko 

David Houpt 

Bret Pohland 

Kevin Smith  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

It’s income tax time so 

remember what the Bible 

says: Beware false profits. 

 

Egg Hunt  

 In today’s world, Easter, for a 

child, is often about a big rabbit 

that comes to visit your house 

leaving you a basket of candy and 

treats.  For those of us whose faith 

is set firmly in the Lord, we know 

that there’s much more to the 

holiday.  So that is why on 

Saturday, April 12
th

 10AM-

12NOON, our church will host an 

Easter Egg Hunt that is a little 

different.   

   

The children that come to our 

hunt gather eggs filled with 

candy; but the prized eggs are the 

golden “Resurrection Eggs”.  The 

children who find these get to 

participate in the story called, 

“Benjamin’s Box”, that tells the 

tale of a little boy who is a 

witness to the sacrifice of Jesus 

and His miraculous resurrection.  

 

A delicious snack and other fun 

activities will be a part of the day.  

So we hope to see many children 

and their families there to hear 

about why Easter is such an 

important part of our lives. 

 

 

 

mailto:kimkantorik@verizon.net
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CD's Now Available 

Latrobe Alliance Church is now 

offering CD recordings of our 

services. You can order individual 

CD's of services you have missed 

or you can subscribe to weekly 

CD's.  There is no charge for this 

service. For further information, 

see Pastor Tim or call the church 

office.  

 

 
 

If you want to receive this 

newsletter in your e-mail inbox, 

EMAIL ME!  
         kimkantorik@verizon.net 

 

 

 

 

 
 

“When God ordains  

He sustains.” 

 
Urgent Prayer Request 

Ukraine 
 

As is being reported in major 

news outlets, recent unrest and 

instability in the Ukraine have 

resulted in the invasion of Russian 

military forces. The Alliance has 

three global staff families in the 

area. One family has already 

evacuated, and the others continue 

to assess the situation.  Please 

pray for peace in the affected 

areas, for the safety of Alliance 

team members, and for wisdom 

for field leaders as they make 

decisions about ministry activities 

during this time of upheaval.  

 

 

 
 

 
Finger Food 
Fellowship 

 

The deaconesses and hospitality 

committee will host a finger food 

fellowship after morning worship 

on Palm Sunday, April 13
th

.  

 

If you are able, please bring a 

finger food that everyone can 

enjoy. Dessert will be provided.  

 

A clipboard will be coming 

around for you to sign up with 

what you’ll be bringing.  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  April 13th -Palm Sunday 

 
April 17th  Maundy Thursday 

 7:00 pm  Communion @               

               Our church 

 

April 18th – Good Friday  
 Noon Community Service 

at Christ United Church 

of Christ 

 

April 20th -Easter Sunday 
 6:30am Sunrise 

Service  @ Legion 

Keener Bandstand 

 10:45 am Easter 

Service at Our church 
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Courtney Goes to Uganda 

 
Courtney Onusko will be going on a 

mission trip to Uganda July 13
th
 – 

July 29
th

.    

 

The organization she will be going 

with is called Empower A Child. 

They are in the process of purchasing 

a school in Uganda that she will be 

belping to restore. Also while there, 

she will be visiting different 

orphanages, homes for orphaned 

babies, and a juvenile facility. 

 

In order to help with the cost of her 

trip, she will be having sub sales on        

April 5
th

 and   May 3
rd

.  The board 

has approved for the church to help 

with the making and selling of the 

subs.  If you’d like to help, please 

speak with Courtney.  

 

A missions moment will be presented 

by Courtney on an upcoming Sunday 

and we will take a love offering for 

her, which will also go toward the 

cost of her trip.  

 

 
New Church Members  

 
Welcome to our newest church 

members, Kelly and Lee Steffey.  

 

They were welcomed into our church 

on March 16
th
.  

 
 

Tentative Timeline for 
New Building 

 
The building committee meeting 

with Chet, our architect, took place 

on March 1st.  It was great to have 

Chet and his wife join us for 
worship the next day and for him to 

say a few words to the congregation. 

In addition to finalizing the building 
drawings for the contractors to 

submit bids, a tentative timeline for 

the new building was also drafted at 
the March 1st meeting. A couple of 

the upcoming events from this 

tentative  timeline are contractor 

bids received by March 26th, special 
congregational meeting on April 

23rd to discuss new building plans 

and to vote on whether to move 
forward, and ground breaking May 

17th. Needless to say, many details 

will need to be taken care of before 
the ground breaking event.  

 

A key event is the congregational 

meeting. Everyone that is part of the 
church family, young and old, 

parents and children, are encouraged 

to attend to find out more about the 
new building and plans for the 

financing and construction of the 

building.  The meeting will also 

explore how those that are interested 
can help in its construction. There 

will also be an opportunity for all to 

ask questions and to provide their 
input. During the meeting everyone, 

young and old, will have the 

opportunity to vote their support of 
the project. Also, as per our by-laws, 

the official members will take a vote 

to authorize the Building Committee 

to proceed with signing the contracts 
and securing the financing. 

 

Continued on page 6   

 

 
 

At press time, we had over $180 

collected from our Let’s Have 

Coffee event. These monies will 

benefit the 2014 National Project – 

Let’s Have Coffee: Project Russia. 

Some additional monies have come 

in that will be added to the total. 

THANKS for your participation and 

your donations! This is the first time 

our church has contributed to the 

National Project in quite a while. 

 

For April and May, we are 

collecting Nonperishable Food 

Items: mac & cheese, peanut butter, 

jelly, ramen noodles and anything 

else that will keep and travel well. 

Please keep our donations for 

International workers in mind and 

get a few extra items when you 

shop. As usual, deposit your 

donations in the green bin in the 

back. Thank you! 

 

 
Used with permission from the artist 
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Church Family News 

 

 
Your Opinion Please 

 

A roving reporter from The 

Ligonier Echo caught up with two 

familiar faces for an opinion poll. 

The questions had to do with 

whether all the school 

cancellations due to winter 

weather were justified and how 

they felt about the make-up days 

in June.  

 

These faces, as well as their 

responses, belong to our Heather 

and Joey Keffer. 

 

Their pictures appeared in the 

March 13
th

 edition.  

 

 
 

 

Martial Arts Winner 

 

Sean Rounds attended the 41st US 

Open Martial Arts Championship 

in Charleston, West Virginia on 

March 1.  Sean placed first place 

in patterns and third place in 

sparring. 

 

Well done, Sean!  

 

 

 
WPAK-12 Scholarship 

Fund 
 

The WPAK-12 Education 

Scholarship Fund for grades K-12 

has a limited amount of money 

available to award for the 2014-

2015 school year. If you are a 

C&MA member and your children 

attend an ACSI member Christian 

School, you may be eligible to 

apply for tuition assistance. 

Eligibility requirements and 

applications may be found by 

visiting the district website at 

www.cmawpa.org, click on 

“District Ministries,” then WPAK-

12 Scholarship Fund. Contact 

Nancy Sprowls at 717-664-0024 or 

cmawpak12@yahoo.com with 

questions. Application deadline is 

May 30, 2014.  

 

 
 

Continued from page 5 

 

It has been many years of prayers, 

meetings, and drafting plans and 

drawings and it now appears to be 

time to actually build. The prayers 

of everyone are very much needed 

now. Please pray for contractors, 

the mode of financing and an 

openness to the Lord’s leading on 

all the details and how the 

construction will come about.   

 

http://www.cmawpa.org/
mailto:cmawpak12@yahoo.com

